
PLANNING BOARD 

September 9, 2021 
Public Notice 

 
The Planning Board will be holding a public hearing on Thursday, September 9, 2021 at the 

Town Office Building beginning at 7:00 PM.  

 

Work session to discuss zoning amendments for Airbnb’s; wetland setback and buffers and any 

other proposed amendments.  

 

Minutes:  August 26, 2021 

 

 

 

 

Posted:  9/8/2021 

TOWN OF WEARE 

PLANNING BOARD 

15 Flanders Memorial Road 

Weare, NH  03281 

Phone: (603) 529-2250 
Fax: (603) 529-2753 

 

 


